WE ARE SCR
JUNIORS

A NEWSLETTER FROM THE SCR JD COMMITTEE

UPCOMING EVENTS 2023

SCR JD Ski Week @ Bennett's
June 5-9 & 12-16

LA Night Jam @ Bennett's
June 10

SCR JD Tournament @ Bullneck Lake
June 17-18

Junior US Open @ Mystic Lakes
June 24-25

SCR Regionals @ Aquaplex
July 27-29

US Nationals @ Okeeheelee Park, West
Palm Beach, Florida
August 8-12

Did any of you happen to catch Moomba Masters on
livestream recently?? That means Spring is upon us
and it's time to get on the water, at least in the South
Central region!!

The SCR juniors will kick off the summer at Bennett's
Ski School in June. Bennett's will welcome us for 2
great weeks of learning new skills and training for
upcoming tournaments! Added bonus is that
Bennett's will be hosting LA Night Jam on Saturday,
June 10, so if you are headed to SCR JD Ski Week stay
late or come early to experience this fun pro event!!
Take a look to the left for a list of events this summer!
Registration for events will be on USA Waterski
website soon!



J'r not too late...
BECOME A SPONSOR OF SCR

2l 2023

Sponsorship
Opportunities

Please help support the South Central Region Junior Development program. The goal of this program is to
anract new junics skiers and famies, promote junior skiers, and provide junior skiers with opportunities to
imprave their waterskiing s%ills. Donations will be used ta host clinics and tournaments and award skiers for
their achievemerts,
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Please fill out a sponsorship form and return to Lauren Malitz at
southcentralregionjd@gmail.com. Payments may be made via cash, check, or
Paypal.

*A donor contribution letter will be provided for tax purposes to email above.

PHOTOS WANTED

Let's be honest...the best part of the quarterly
Junior Development newsletter are the photos
of all the kids ripping up the water and hearing
all about how awesome they are!!

Since we all have smart camera phones these
days, please share any and all pictures you
have of your awesome kids! And they don't
have to just be action photos of them skiing!!
Think other sports they are participating in,
academic achievements, volunteering in their
community, etc.

Also, if you have any great stories of
something your child is doing off the water,
please feel free to share. We would love to
celebrate all of the amazing things our kids are
doing in their lives.

Please email southcentralregionjd@gmail.com
OR text to Lauren at 713-907-0725.




